

Subject

From





Chair Holford Hall <holfordhallchair@gmail.com>

To Clerk <clerk@holford-pc.gov.uk>

09/01/2019 05:30 PM Date



HDVH newsletter 1.pdf (~190 KB)

Dear Hema

I'm attaching a draft of the Holford New & Views update which should give you the current picture. As far as the financials are concerned we have now received our promised funding from Trusthouse (£50k) and Garfield Weston (£15k). The Big Lottery, Viridor and HPC EDF funding is claimed monthly based on work completed as certified by our quantity surveyor.

As required by Viridor Credits, I have submitted 3 quarterly reports, the latest being just last week. There have been no queries from Viridor of late.

Don't hesitate to contact me should you want more information.

Kind regards

Alan Falkingham Chairman Holford & District Village Hall Registered Charity 304559

holfordhallchair@gmail.com

01278 741711

07960 842331